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Chair Coley, Vice Chair Huffman, Ranking Member Craig, and members of the 
committee, thank you for allowing me to present this testimony in opposition to SB 317.  
 
 
I have a 26 year old son who decided to go into the teaching profession when he started 
college eight years ago because he loves children and loves mentoring.  This month, he 
has started his fourth  school year teaching 7th grade students at a Title 1 school which 
brings its own set of challenges.  He absolutely loves it and his students love and 
appreciate him.  He did not join this industry to become an active participant in law 
enforcement.  We need better stronger gun laws, not more guns.  Please do the right 
thing and strengthen protections for our children and administration.  MORE GUNS are 
not the answer 
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